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We’ve Missed YOU! 
 

Welcome back!!! We here at               
Panther Pack have been anxiously 
awaiting the day students are              
allowed back into Morton. This 
week was the week and we were 
SO EXCITED to see all the new faces 
as well as all the members we               
already know. 
 
Students can be a part of our                
educational, fun and exciting  after 
school program by completing just 
THREE easy and  painless steps. 

 
1. Complete the application online 
at :  https://forms.gle/
ZL8cXQMMAhksxz5n6 

2. Attend the mandatory Parent 
Meeting with our Director via Zoom 
on  a scheduled day and time. 

3. Return the necessary paperwork 
(ROI) immediately to Panther Pack 
staff.  

 WMY continued… 
 

Frequently Asked Questions and 
Concerns….  

Do I have to put in another                     
application even though my                   
student is returning from last year? 
YES. Because of COVID-19, the              
application is online to limit cross 
contamination between parents, 
students, and staff.  

What if I work during the day? I 
can’t attend a meeting at that time. 
We are asking everyone to please 
STILL tune into the meeting, mute 
yourself and turn off your camera if 
you are working or otherwise busy 
during this time. It is important you 
attend this meeting;  your student 
will NOT be able to attend without                              
documentation that parents/
guardians have attended the              
meeting. 

How will I know to attend? Once 
you put in your application, an 
email will be sent to our Director.  

 WMY continued… 
 

She will then send you an email 
with the log in information you will 
need to attend. 

It is important to note that Panther 
Pack is only able to accept 100             
students a day. If your student does 
not need the program at this time, 
please do not submit an  application 
at this time. We want to leave all 
slots open for those  students and 
parents/guardians that will  utilize 
the program immediately. Everyone 
else will be put on a waiting list. 

Any other questions will be                 
answered during the parent              
meeting or you can contact our 
staff with the information located 
to the right of this article. 

 

Thank you and we hope to see your 
student in Panther Pack! 

~Editor 

https://forms.gle/ZL8cXQMMAhksxz5n6
https://forms.gle/ZL8cXQMMAhksxz5n6


 Fashion SpotLight w/Nyah Bell 
 
Fashion comes from all different styles, shapes, and sizes. No matter if you are skinny or big, fashion is for 
everyone and there are a bunch of trends, companies, websites and apps to help you … should you need it.  
 
Today’s article will focus on fashion specifically for Fall. The focus will be on two outfits, one male and one 
female, are super cute and I would definitely wear them myself. 
 
Fall into …. get it … these super cute outfits 

 
The female outfit is a black crop top paired with a black and yellow oversized flannel shirt/jacket. Put with a 
pair of ripped black jeans and some white Nike’s. This outfit works for this time of year because it’s not too 
hot out anymore but it’s also not as cold as it can get in our state. 
 
The male outfit is a black and white Adidas hoodie type shirt paired with some black ripped 
jeans, a pair of black Adidas shell toed tennis shoes and topped with a lightweight green        
jacket. Again, this outfit is great for this time of year because it’s not too terribly hot or cold. 
 
 

In conclusion, these outfits were picked because they were cute and fashionable. Would YOU wear either of 
them? I definitely would! I hope you like them, thank you for reading…. Peace Out! ~NyahB 

 

a WORD from the 

director 
 

 
Hello Panther Nation! Panther Pack is 

up and running with continued success! 

We are enjoying the kids…. Some new 

faces and lots of returning ones. We 

enjoy seeing each and every one of 

them! 

Make sure you come and check us out 

to see what new stuff we have to offer 

along with all the other cool stuff we 

have always provided.  

 

A couple of reminders… 

 

 NEW hours of operation                           

3:05 - 5:00 pm Monday - Friday  

 NEW pick up spot                                        

café doors by the red picnic tables 

 There are NO late buses at this 

time 

 

Thank you again for allowing your child 

to be a part of our program! 

 

~Mrs. Stephanie 

Find Us 
 

Panther Pack can be found in 
multiple places on social media 
and on Morton’s web page.  Be 
sure to follow, like and engage 
with our staff! 
 
 

Morton.ops.org  
 

MortonBGC 
 

PantherPackBGC 
 

PantherPackBGC 

CONFERENCE TIME! 
 

 Monday, October 12th :  3:15 - 4:15 pm 

 Tuesday, October 13th :  3:15 - 4:15 pm 

 Wednesday, October 14th :  3:15 - 4:15 pm 

 Thursday, October 15th  :  12:00 - 7:30 pm 

Panther Pack is STILL on V.O.I.C.E.  
Virtual Online Interactive Club Experience has                    

allowed Boys & Girls Club to stay connected with our 
members and continue to create great futures! Club 

members can participate in fun programs and meaning-
ful activities as well as keep in touch with staff and 

friends online in a safe environment. V.O.I.C.E. is offered                                                     

Monday - Thursday 3:30 - 5:00 pm.  

How do you sign YOUR student up?   https://bgcomaha.org/ 

https://bgcomaha.org/

